October 11, 2022

Greetings to all parents/guardians/students,

On behalf of the Southern University Alumni Federation- Houston Chapter, we are pleased to welcome you on our Future Jags Trip.  We are excited that you have chosen to come join us for the ride.  I’m sending this e-mail to you as an update of some things you need to know and might already know for departure.  The bus will leave on Saturday, November 12, 2022 at 2:00 A.M. sharp from the Fannin South Park and Ride parking lot (off of Hwy 610 behind Sam’s Club) 1604 W. Bellfort Street, Houston, TX 77054. Please arrive no later than 12:30A.M. so we can get everyone seated on the bus.  Please note we have a very tight schedule and it is important for everyone to be in attendance on time.  Please make every effort to arrive on time as we will not be able to delay.  Here are a few details of our itinerary for the day:

  Departure from Fannin South Park and Ride 1604 W. Bellfort Street, Houston, TX 77054.

  Arrival at Southern University (registration)

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]  Program begins at Southern/Campus Tour
[bookmark: _heading=h.f8hma79v0hmk]
              Lunch/Tailgate (This is subject to change)
              Game - SU vs Mississippi Valley
              Depart from Southern (This is subject to change, but will be no later than 8pm)
              Arrival at Fannin South Park and Ride (students will call and confirm arrival within 1 hour so they can be   
              picked up in a timely manner
                                                                               
*This is a tentative schedule as some of the times could be subject to change depending on things such as weather, event, traffic, etc.  

By now we should have all of your signed forms (registration form, permission slip, and trip rules).  We will distribute snack bags, and t-shirts however; if a student wants to bring money to purchase any items from the SU bookstore or the concession stands at the game, they are also welcome to do so.  

New Clear Bag Policy: There is now a requirement to have a clear bag/small clutch purse when entering the football games at A.W. Mumford Stadium.  If you do not have a clear bag, you can purchase one in the SU bookstore. 

Please be aware that it might be cool on the bus and although you are required to wear the t-shirts we provide, we encourage you to bring a jacket, sweater or blanket with you.  The bus has free Wi-Fi, and chargers for your phone.  Also, please remember to wear comfortable walking shoes. 

[bookmark: _heading=h.30j0zll]We look forward to seeing you very soon.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact via e-mail at recruiting@houstonjaguars.com or by phone at (832) 277-3873 for Crystal Henderson

Students are encouraged to bring the following items to assist in admissions process: Unofficial High School Transcript, ACT/SAT Scores, Senior Class Schedule, and Immunization Records. **


Sincerely,


Alumni Affairs Committee
Southern University Alumni Federation – Houston Chapter
